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To: Todd Kuiken <tkuiken@ncsu.edu>
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Thanks for the heads up and happy to talk to them. Interes�ng that they have it actually.

John

On Tue, Jul 18, 2017 at 5:27 PM, Todd Kuiken <tkuiken@ncsu.edu> wrote:

I was contacted by Nature today to talk about the DARPA announcement.  They sent me the press

release which is the only reason I know that the announcement is tomorrow.  We haven't really

talked about how we are going to handle press around this, but if asked about NCSU involvement, I

will refer them to either John or Jason depending on what the ques�on is related to. I just wanted

to be upfront that I was asked to speak with Nature.

Todd
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